Attachment B

Pamela Williams
504 Davie Road,
Carrboro Nc 27510
wpamelalO@aol.com
(919) 6233-6214

11.01.2023
To whom it may concern,

My name is Pamela, Willlams. I am the owner of 504 Davie Road , In Carrboro, NC.

I would like to request reasonable accommodations, as instructed by Martin Roupe, for
the existing approved building permit 005536,

Tam in my late 70's and have been diagnosed with osteoarthritis among other age given
factors described by my heath care provider, which letter I am attaching.

My request for reasonable accommodations is to provide me with an easy and safe access
to my addition. The project design by Christian Molina, is considering an extension of the
existing driveway, a ADA compliant deck-ramp with an awning to meet the entrance and

egress requirement for accessibility from my home to the car, and from my home to the
garden.

The existing Carport entrance to the existing house, is sitting 4’ in the setback.

This obligated the design to push the entrance deck access and awning out into to setback,
as pictured in the presentation attached.

The granting of this petition will allow me an eagier and saver access to my addition with-
out facing any hardship. Please review this with this in mind, thank you.

Best regards.

Sweia Witliamg
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March 17, 2023

Regarding: Pamela Williams
154 Heatherwood Dr
Chapel Hill NC 27516 ™
919-623-6214
wpamelal0@aol.com
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To Whom It May Concern:

| am the primary care provider for this patient. Ms. Williams has diagnoses
including primary osteoarthritis involving multiple joints, chronic midline thoracic
back pain, nuclear sclerosis, polymyalgia rheumatica, macular degeneration, and
neuropathic pain of the lower extremity. As such, | am recommending that access
to Ms. Williams’s new home addition be modified to include installation of ramps
to the side door and removal of all steps where permissible for increased stability
and falls prevention measures. Please see that the contractor requests of zoning a
reasonable accommodation for current health and mobility.

Sincerely,

WWM@

Rosanne Tiller, MD






